
 

 

Clubhouse Extension Fund Raising Project 

 

 

  



Dear Friend, 
 

At the Annual General Meeting on 10th November 2015 the committee 
presented a detailed report1 recommending that we proceed with the project to 
extend the clubhouse. These proposals received the overwhelming support of 
members present. 

 
The plan to provide enhanced facilities and capabilities for all our members has 

received strong support throughout. The committee and wider members of the fund-
raising group wish to provide all members and friends with the opportunity to 
actively support the early delivery of the project through a ‘Buy a Brick’ scheme. 
Again, the AGM offered overwhelming support for this proposal. 

 
Each of the 250 squares on the tennis racquet represents one brick to be 

purchased at £40 each with an overall target of £10,000. 
 

I would therefore invite you to join us in realising this long held ambition by 
buying one or more bricks and/or making a donation. Please complete and return 
the attached form. If you are a tax payer, then your contribution will also attract Gift 
Aid. 

 
I am delighted to say that following the AGM and prior to the launch of this 

appeal we have already received commitments to purchase 30 bricks. 
 
If one brick is purchased for each member, then we will comfortably achieve our 

target. 
 
Our aim is to deliver the project in time for the new season in April. With your 

support we can achieve that ambition. 
 
I should like to thank everyone in the club who has supported the project to 

date. I hope that you will feel able to support the Buy a Brick scheme and that we 
have the opportunity to welcome you to our new clubhouse in April. 
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Paul Thomson, President (On behalf of the Committee)   

                                                           
1
 Available on AGM page of web site www.bearsdenltc.org.uk/ 



Buy A “Brick “/ Donation  Application 

I */ We* wish to buy   “Bricks” at £40 each Total £    

*or to donate £   To the Fund Raising Project. 

Family Name       Given names      

Address             

             

Post Code      Phone number      

e-mail        

If you wish to ‘Gift Aid It’ please tick this box and complete the declaration below: 

(Please delete the declaration below if not applicable) 

I confirm that I have paid or will pay an amount of Income Tax and /or Capital Gains Tax for the 

current year (6 April to 5 April) that is at least equal to the amount of tax that all the Charities and 

Community Amateur Sports Clubs that I donate to will reclaim on my gifts for the current tax year. 

I understand that other taxes such as VAT and Council Tax do not qualify. I understand the Club 

will reclaim 25p of tax on every £1 that I have given. 

Signature…………………………………………………………………  Date……………………………… 

 

In due course we hope to be able to acknowledge donations to the project in the clubhouse. 

*I wish my donation to be acknowledged as indicated in the box below / * wish my donation to 

remain anonymous. 

     

 

 

Please send this form together with your cheque made payable to Bearsden Lawn Tennis Club to: 

Josie Beeley, 42, Montrose Drive, Bearsden, Glasgow, G61 3LG or to any Committee member. 

(Members wishing to pay by bank transfer should contact the Hon Treasurer, Keith Wright (tel 0141 942 6360) or by e mail at 

membership@bearsdenltc.org.uk ) 

Please notify the Club if you wish to cancel this declaration, change your address or no longer pay 

sufficient tax. 

 

----BLTC Use Only:  Brick Number(s)  allocated………………………………………………….. 

Rcd:                          Paid to Bank:                              Akn:                              Gift Aid: 

  

mailto:membership@bearsdenltc.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 


